
Students and families, 
 
You are receiving this because our records indicate that you (your student) will remain in 

Distance Learning the remainder of the year.  As we begin to welcome students back to in-
person learning, there will be changes to our Distance Learning schedule. 
 
Linked below, you will find the new Daily Class Schedule with live zoom times and teacher 

office hours/tutoring times. Students in Distance Learning mode will receive live instruction at 
the same time as students that are in-person.  

• All course work will continue to be due on Sundays at 11:59pm.  

• Wednesdays will continue to be online learning days for all students.  

• This new schedule will take effect on Thursday, February 25 th for all grades. 
 
Tuesday, February 23rd will be a transition day, students will have online assignments to 

complete and no live zooms. This is so that we can welcome back our 9 th grade in-person 
students.  
 
Begin following this schedule on Thursday, Feb 25th. It is very important that you check your 3 rd 

and 4th hour Canvas Pages to determine which 3 rd and 4th hour schedule you follow (A, B, or C). 
We will use this new schedule moving forward whether we are in-person or distance learning. 
 
*NEW*  Daily Class Schedule  

 
Next week we will follow a modified weekly schedule, as we prepare for in-person learning. 

Please use this link to see learning expectations for the week of Feb 22nd by grade level. 
 
Week of Feb 22 Calendar  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rnwy0o1CT9TZzFIVpoCv1-SORgaNUB0i/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1y8oOHu6NgSelNrV_uVM2FD7f-RU5Icsr/view?usp=sharing

